
 

   

 

Conklin Water Treatment Plant Update   

August 15, 2024 

Crews are working on upgrades to the Conklin Water Treatment Plant. The treated water being provided to 
Conklin continues to meet all the Canadian Drinking Water Guidelines and this work will not affect water 
service in the community.  

Water being hauled from Anzac 

In order to complete the upgrades, water will be temporarily hauled from the Anzac water distribution system to 
the Conklin Water Treatment Plant to maintain regular service in the community. This change in water source 
will be tested next week and is expected to be implemented for approximately four weeks, beginning in 
September.   

Continuous monitoring and regular testing  

Water quality at the Conklin Water Treatment Plant and in the distribution system is very closely monitored and 
tested. Tap water will continue to be safe to drink, but there may be minor aesthetic changes, which is normal 
when there is a change in water source. Additional sampling and testing will be done on the water coming from 
Anzac to ensure the high quality is maintained and the treated water being provided to Conklin continues to 
meet all the Canadian Drinking Water Guidelines. 

If anyone has questions or requires more information, they may contact Pulse at 780-743-7000 or visit the 
Municipal Office in Conklin.    


